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April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Music Lessons for academic year 2018/19 
 
Please can you complete the required information in this letter and return to the school office by 
Monday 30th April 2018 in order to secure music tuition for your child for the next academic year.  
If we do not receive your indications by this date, we will assume you no longer wish your child to 
continue with his/her music lessons and places will be offered to those on our waiting lists. 
 
 

 I would like my child to continue with peripatetic music lessons for academic year 2018-2019 and I 
understand that the commitment for the whole academic year. 

 

 I understand that I will need to pay the full year’s music fee of £260.00 in advance or in three 
termly instalments of £90.00, £85.00 and £85.00 upon receipt of invoice. 

 

 I understand that I will still have to pay if my child misses a lesson for whatever reason. 
 

 I understand that I am responsible for preparing my child for the lesson i.e., I will ensure that 
instruments are brought into school on the day of the lesson and taken home at the end of the 
school day ensuring no lesson time is wasted due to instruments not being in school. 

 

 I understand that I will support my child’s music homework and ensure that they have done the 
necessary preparation for the lesson. 

 

 I no longer wish my child to continue with peripatetic music lessons for academic year 2018-2019 and 
I understand that his/her place will be offered to the next person on the waiting list. 

 
 

 
Child’s name…………………………………………………….…………………………………………..         Year group……………….……… 
 
 
Instrument/s……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………….          Date…………………………………. 
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